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If Oregon State cannot make due with its current budget then we need to take a page 

from the federal government and create a Department of Government Efficiency.  

The waste has gone on too long and spending more money will only create more 

waste and misappropriation.  More taxes will hopefully bring on greater scrutiny of 

our bloated and wasteful system.   


